
 

 

 



 



 





As always, you can drop me a text on 07903 613074 

or email terri-anne.old@celticcross.education.  I can 

support you with a variety of issues and if I do not 

have the answer I will work with you to ensure we 

get you in touch with the help that you, your family 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/


 


